Carhartt Vineyard; Carhartt Family Wines

Hello - as a winery and vineyard owner, we believe that in the peak spraying season (roughly
June-September), there are days when a 24 hour notice of spraying is not feasible. For example, if
we notice an infestation of mealy bug, we would make an immediate determination to spray, thus
unable to provide a 24 hour notice. In addition, the agriculture industry is inundated with
requirements and restrictions, all of which are important for consumer/applicator protection, but
also burdensome to implement in a very hectic and busy time period. It would seem that some type
of compromise would be preferable.

Sincerely,

Brooke Carhartt

Carhartt Vineyard

Carhartt Family Wines



